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Greenscape Inc. is expanding operations to Raleigh, N.C. with positive effects on Asheville 
operations.  
 
ASHEVILLE, N.C.- New Greenscape Inc. headquarters is set to be built in downtown Raleigh, 
N.C. with positive impacts for Asheville operations.   
 
Greenscape Inc. currently has a distribution center in Asheville, N.C. that has been in operation 
since 2000. The distribution currently employs about 200 Asheville locals. This initiative will 
actually add about 50 jobs at the Asheville facility. 
 
The new 25-story building is part of a downtown redevelopment effort to keep major 
corporations in the central city and will become the largest LEED-certified building of its kind in 
the United States. 
 
“We are really excited about the expansion this new project means for our distribution center.” 
Asheville distribution manager Tom Brady said. “Any time we have the opportunity to welcome 
new people to the Greenscape team is a good day for us.” 
 
Greenscape is hosting the community for a groundbreaking ceremony on Friday, March 1 at 
11:30 a.m. The ceremony will be held on the grounds of the new building at 618 Walnut Hills 
Drive, Raleigh, N.C.  
 
To learn more about positions within Greenscape’s distribution center please visit 
www.greenscape.com/asheville-jobs  
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